
EFP Alumni Assessment Reminder Email 


Dear X:

This is a friendly reminder to please participate in the EFP Alumni Assessment. The survey will take you less than 10 minutes to complete. 
To access the survey, please click the following link: EFP Alumni Survey Link 
Your input is extremely valuable and will help us to better understand the overall effectiveness and impact of EFP. 
Please complete the survey by X/XX/XXXX. 

Thanks in advance for your time. 

EFP Staff name
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